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I have lived in Reedsport for over 26 years and have enjoyed fishing the Umpqua 

river this whole time. I have experienced the thrill of fishing for salmon and steelhead 

and I hope to pass on the joy of the outdoors to my grandchildren. It is my hope that 

the Rock Creek fish hatchery will be rebuilt so that it can continue to provide fishing 

opportunities for many generations to come. Please rebuild this valuable resource to 

my community and many others that live and recreate along this beautiful river.  


